To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the preferred development plan that will have huge impact on
south Warrington.

It appears ill thought out and will doubtless destroy communities and green belt areas.

The facilities and traffic in Warrington are at breaking limit already and to thoughtlessly build thousands of new
homes with no added infrastructure seems naive at best.

I would like my objection formally noted.

Regards,






